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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

                                  Henry 
 
 
 
 

For always trying really hard to complete 
his challenges. 
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Message from Early Years 
 
This week we having been continuing our new 
theme ‘Why do ladybirds have spots?’ 
We have been completing some exciting 
challenges this week, such as creating a hand 
printed caterpillar, cutting mini beast puppets, 
exploring chocolate gloop, making mini beasts 
using playdough, adding numbers on the 
ladybird, creating models using the box 
modelling and much more.  
 
In literacy this week, we have been learning all 
about the life cycle of a butterfly. We ordered the 
pictures and then wrote our own sentences to 
describe the cycle.  
 
In maths this week, we have been exploring 
numbers to 20. We have been counting objects 
and ordering numbers as well as finding out one 
greater/ fewer than a given number.  
 
Next week in theme, we will be making our very 
own mini beast puppets. This week we have 
been exploring mixing the paints ready for our 
puppets next week. We have been mixing 
primary colours (red, yellow and blue) to see 
what colours we can make.  

 

This week our caterpillars have been leaving us 
special messages. We have enjoyed reading 
them and writing messages back to them.  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Forthcoming Events 
 
Tuesday 17th March - Maths Mastery workshop 
9.15-10.15am 
 
Friday 27th March - Quiz Night 8.00pm-10.00pm 
 
Friday 3rd April - KS1 and Early Years Easter 
Service 9.30am 
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